



www.havenstreetandasheypc.co.uk

Bus Survey for Havenstreet Residents 2025

Following interest from residents attending an IOW Bus Users Group meeting earlier this year your Parish Council was asked to support a request for a bus service through Havenstreet.

It's ten years since the last Southern Vectis service into the village was withdrawn and it's quite possible that the demand for a bus service has increased over this time. This survey aims to gather evidence that demonstrates the viability of a bus service through our village.

Please contribute by completing the survey and dropping it into the box inside the bus shelter (situated by the White Hart) or hand your survey to one of our Parish Councillors by **August 15, 2025.**

If you have any questions or wish to provide more useful information, please speak to a Parish Councillor or email clerk@havenstreetandasheypc.co.uk.

Thank you for taking part in this survey. We value your contribution and assure you that we're not capturing any private information. Your identity will remain completely anonymous.

1. Age of household members
☐ School age children
□ 18-66
□ 67+
2. Why would you or family members use a bus service?
□ Work
☐ School
☐ Medical appointments
☐ Shopping
☐ Social / Leisure

3. Estimated frequency of use
☐ Once weekly
☐ Twice weekly
☐ More than twice weekly
☐ Daily (work)
☐ Daily (school)
COMMENTS AND SUGGESTIONS - The Parish Council would welcome any other ideas or suggestions you may have: